
 

 

Tuesday 12th December 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Due to popular demand, another Christmas Show has been scheduled for 

Thursday 14th December afternoon at 1.00pm 

As you are aware, our annual P1-3 Christmas Show will take place for parents 

tomorrow, Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th December 2023 at 10.00am in 

the school hall.  

As tickets have now been sold out for both shows, we have decided to have 

another showing, which will take place on Thursday 14th December afternoon 

at 1.00pm. 

Parents or family members who wish to attend on Thursday afternoon at 

1.00pm can do so by paying £3.00 at the door (ONLY) for this third show. 

NB: Primary 1-3 pupils will go home at the normal times (and NOT with the 

parents after the show has finished). 

 

Thanks for your continued support.  

Mr K McArevey       Mr Curran                                                                                                                                                                             

 (Principal)           (Vice-Principal)     

 

 

 

 

                                                       

                           


